
Professional Environmental Services for 

Brownfield Community-Wide Assessment Grant 

 

                                                                     July 11, 2024 

ADDENDUM 

 

This addendum provides additional information and clarifies details for the City of Barstow's 
Professional Environmental Services for the Brownfield Community-Wide Assessment 
Grant. 

 
This addendum forms part of the contract documents for the identified project and modifies the 
original specifications and plans as noted below. All bidders must acknowledge receipt of this 
addendum on the ADDENDA ACKNOWLEDGEMENT page and include it in their bid. Portions 
of the contract not specifically mentioned in this addendum remain unchanged. All trades 
affected shall be fully advised of these changes, deletions, or additions. 

 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Genesis Crank, at 760-255-5152, or 
email: gcrank@barstowca.org  

 

To all prospective bidders: 

 

 All submission should be directed via email to gcrank@barstowca.org. 

 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                             
Genesis Crank,  
Planning & Community Development Administrator 

 

Receipt acknowledged and conditions agreed to this day of         2024.  

Bidder:     

By:    
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